
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

Call for Nominations – Joint Planning and Management 
Committees, Territorial Parks 
 

Start Date:  June 12, 2019  
End Date:  June 28, 2019  
Sanikiluaq, Clyde River, Grise Fiord, Kugluktuk, Nunavut     60 sec 

The Department of Environment is currently accepting nominations to Joint Planning and 

Management Committees (CJPMC) for the following territorial parks:  

CJPMC Community 

Kinngaaluk Territorial Park Sanikiluaq 

Aguttinni Territorial Park Clyde River 

Napartulik Territorial Park Grise Fiord 

Kugluk Territorial Park Kugluktuk 

 

The CJPMCs provide advice and recommendations to the Government of Nunavut on all 

aspects related to the planning, establishment, operation and management of territorial 

parks. 

Individuals residing in Sanikiluaq, Clyde River, Grise Fiord and Kugluktuk, who have 

knowledge and experience in parks, Inuit culture, heritage, tourism and wish to 

participate in their respective communities, can apply at CJPMCApplication.  

For more information, contact Geneva Noble, Joint Planning and Management 

Committee Secretariat, 867-975-7753; gnoble@gov.nu.ca.The deadline to apply is  

June 28, 2019 at 5 p.m. EST. 
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https://www.gov.nu.ca/environment/information/resources-0
mailto:gnoble@gov.nu.ca


ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au  www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact: 

Karen Flaherty 
Manager, Communications, Education and Outreach 
Department of Environment  
867-975-7761 
Kflaherty1@gov.nu.ca  
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